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GENERAL PLAN “ENVISION STOCKTON” COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
 

(Stockton, CA) – The City of Stockton continues to update its General Plan, the plan that 

determines future development and growth of the city, through the year 2040.  Community 

outreach has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 1, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. at the 

Supermercado Los Titos, 2481 E. Main Street.  Everyone is encouraged to attend and 

participate.  Information about the General Plan, questions, comments, and discussion will 

be in both English and Spanish.   

Extensive community involvement and participation is essential to the process 

called “Envision Stockton.”  The new General Plan will serve as the City’s blueprint for 

future decisions regarding land use, community services, mobility, housing, and resource 

conservation.  Please join us and share your thoughts and ideas about: 

 Types of businesses, land uses, and activities that are important to you; 

 Your ideas about what the focus of the City-wide plan should be; and 

 Your preferences for the design and look of new buildings in Stockton. 

For questions or information about Envision Stockton, please visit  

www.stocktonca.gov/generalplan, call (209) 937-8598, or  David.Stagnaro@stocktonca.gov.   
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